
 

November 6, 2024 
 
Dear Community Partner,  

We are emailing to inform you of space that is currently available in Near North District School 

Board Schools. 

 As you know, the Near North District School Board (NNDSB) values cooperative, collaborative, 

and compatible facility partnerships.  These partnerships benefit the Board, students and 

community while optimizing the use of public assets owned by the Board. 

The Ministry of Education developed the Community Planning and Partnerships (CPP) 

Guideline to encourage school boards to reach out to community organizations to share 

planning information with community organizations on a regular basis. The NNDSB has 

incorporated the intent of this guideline into the NNDSB Governance Manual Governance Policy 

GP 212. 

The following is a list of currently available space/classrooms in schools:  

Argyle Public School    700 square feet 

Britt Public School  1400 square feet 

Mattawa District Public School    700 square feet 

Phelps Central School  1400 square feet 

South Shore Education Centre  1400 square feet 

Whitestone Lake Central School    700 square feet 

 
Please access the link to Available Space: Partner Information on the NNDSB website for 

information about the process and deadlines to propose partnership in these spaces. Eligible 

partners must submit applications according to the guidelines by the end of the first week of 

January 2025.  

Questions or concerns can be sent to Lesley Marshall at Lesley.marshall@nearnorthschools.ca  

 

 

 
Seija Van Haesendonck, CPA, CA 
Superintendent of Business 
705-472-8170 ext 5023 
Toll Free: 1-800-278-4922 
 

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/funding/1516/2015B9appenBEN.pdf
http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/funding/1516/2015B9appenBEN.pdf
https://www.nearnorthschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/2022-10-11-Approved-Governance-Manual-1.pdf
https://www.nearnorthschools.ca/available-space-partner-information/

